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District of North Vancouver 

Public Library 

 

Ratification Meeting 

 

 

               March 14, 2024 

We are pleased to announce that we have reached an agreement with the District of 
North Vancouver Public Library for a new Memorandum of Agreement.  

All members employed by the district library are asked to attend a virtual ratification 
meeting over Zoom on March 18, 2024, at 7:00 pm. Details of the Memorandum will be 
shared at the meeting.  

 

PLEASE PRE-REGISTER FOR THE MEETING TO RECEIVE THE ZOOM LINK. 
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